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P l e a s e  f e e l  f r e e  t o  c o n t a c t  u s  w i t h  a n y  q u e s t i o n s  o r  c o n c e r n s .  

 A c a d e m y  S u p p o r t  C e n t e r  c o n t a c t  i n f o r m a t i o n :  

   P h o n e :  1 ( 8 0 0 ) 3 6 8 - 6 1 0 9    E m a i l :  s u p p o r t @ t h e a s c p . o r g  

The Academy Support Center Partnership 

 

 

 

 

Don’t Forget to 

check out what’s 

happening with 

your ASCP by going 

to our website, 

www.theascp.org.  

On our website you 

can: sign your 

MOU, find a train-

ing schedule and  

learn about upcom-

ing events such as 

the annual ASCP 

conference. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Networking Academy team is pleased to announce that Cisco certification exam discount vouchers 

are available to eligible students and instructors on Cisco NetSpace on 30 November 2012. 

The discount program and the request discount voucher process remains the same. The only change is 

the time period for voucher eligibility. Please note that the voucher eligibility period is now three months 

starting from the date that a candidate becomes eligible. 

Certification exam discount vouchers are available for the following courses:  

CCNA Discovery 2: Working at a Small to Medium Business or ISP 

CCNA Discovery 4: Designing and Supporting Computer Networks 

CCNA Exploration 4: Accessing the WAN 

CCNA Security v1.1 

All eligibility criteria for vouchers remain the same: 

Since NetAcad instructors are role models for their students, we encourage all eligible instructors to take 

advantage of the exam discount program to obtain and maintain their Cisco certifications. Cisco certifica-

tions can also boost your students’ career opportunities, so please encourage all your students to become 

eligible for an exam discount voucher and earn certifications to advance their careers. 

Qualifying student and instructor candidates will automatically receive an email notification after receiving 

a passing grade from their course instructor, prompt-

ing them to request a voucher through the Request 

Voucher link on their NetSpace homepage Learn tab. 

After three months from the date that a candidate first 

becomes eligible, the Request Voucher link will no 

longer be displayed. The following image depicts an 

example of links that may appear on a candidate’s 

homepage on the Learn tab: 

 

For more detailed information on the voucher request 

process and voucher policies as well as tips for receiv-

ing your voucher, please access the Certification Ex-

ams and Discount Vouchers page on NetSpace  

*Article Courtesy of Cisco Newsletter (11/29/12) 

 Certification Exam Discount  

Program Now Available on NetSpace  


